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are fed up with your factory radio, why not remove it and install a new multifunctional one?
Since nowadays most car radios are plug and play, it is not very difficult to install the new car
radio. This article will mainly introduce how to remove and install the new car radio for Jeep
Renegade. Using the improper fuse may cause damage of fire, so when replace the fuse, please
consult the professional. Turn on the new Seicane car radio to have a careful check if
everything works well. Wish the above installation guide can be helpful for you. If you are not
very clear about every steps before installation, it is suggested that you should consult your
dealer, communicate with someone experienced or turn to a professional for help. For more
details, please click:. This car radio is running on the stable Android 6. Under the guidance of
the turn-by-turn directions and voice prompts, you are able to easily know your current
locations and navigate to your desired destinations. Your email address will not be published.
Skip to content Skip to main menu Menu. Before connecting, please make sure the ignition is
off to avoid short circuit. Ensure connect the yellow and red power cable at last. Ensure that all
loose wires are isolated with electrical tape 4. Ensure that all ground is connected to the same
place. Start by removing the car radio trim panel using a flat pry tool. Start by removing the car
radio trim panel using a flat pry tool 2. Use a screwdriver to remove screws that are holding the
radio on the dashboard. Use a screwdriver to remove screws that are holding the radio on the
dashboard 3. Gently pull the original radio out from the dash. Gently pull the original radio out
from the dash 4. Disconnect all the connectors and cables at the back of the radio. Disconnect
all the connectors and cables at the back of the radio 5. Check all the accessories for the new
Seicane car radio. Check all the accessories for the new Seicane car radio 6. Connect the
harnesses to the back of the new Seicane car radio. Connect the harnesses to the back of the
new Seicane car radio 7. Put the new Seicane car radio into the dash. Put everything into their
original place. All the installation is done. Wish you like this unit. Good luck! Leave a Reply
Cancel reply Your email address will not be published. Recent Posts. Recent Comments. An
ideal car radio can only improve your car interior environment but also bring a lot of
convenience and enjoyment for your. If you also have the same or similar dashboard, then you
can read the following guide to help install your new car radio in your car. Using the improper
fuse may cause damage of fire, so when replace the fuse, please consult the professional. Turn
on the new Seicane car radio to have a careful check if everything works well. For more details,
please click:. Under the guidance of turn-by-turn direction and voice prompts provided by the
high-end 3D GPS navigation system, you will have difficulty in knowing your current locations
and navigating to your desired destinations. Great luck! Thanks for interested in our product.
And could you please tell us the model and year of your car? Then we can check if our unit fit
your car ,hope you could cooperate with us. Looking forward to hearing from you soon. Your
email address will not be published. Skip to content Skip to main menu Menu. Before
connecting, please make sure the ignition is off to avoid short circuit. Ensure connect the
yellow and red power cable at last. Ensure that all loose wires are isolated with electrical tape 4.
Ensure that all ground is connected to the same place. Start by removing the car radio trim
panel using a flat pry tool. Start by removing the car radio trim panel using a flat pry tool 2. Use
a screwdriver to remove screws that are holding the radio on the dashboard. Use a screwdriver
to remove screws that are holding the radio on the dashboard 3. Gently pull the original radio
out from the dash. Gently pull the original radio out from the dash 4. Disconnect all the
connectors and cables at the back of the radio. Disconnect all the connectors and cables at the
back of the radio 5. Check all the accessories for the new Seicane car radio. Check all the
accessories for the new Seicane car radio 6. Connect the harnesses to the back of the new
Seicane car radio. Connect the harnesses to the back of the new Seicane car radio 7. Put the
new Seicane car radio into the dash. Put everything into their original place. All the installation
is done. If you like this car radio, just remember to add it to your shopping cart. Good luck to

you! Leave a Reply Cancel reply Your email address will not be published. Recent Posts. Recent
Comments. JEEP â€” repair manual and maintenance manual, wiring diagrams, instruction
manual, workshop manuals free download. One name for this SUV â€” Jeep â€” speaks for
itself. After all, this car never leaves the race, and its owners are very lucky â€” they have
acquired a reliable four-wheel ally in any business that will not give up even on the most
difficult road, and its power will be enough to drive on the distillation with the wind. Of course,
even such an unpretentious and durable machine must be operated according to all the rules,
undergo regular maintenance and, if necessary, be repaired in time. All this can give your
favorite car a responsible driver. It happens that there is no time for the driver to solve urgent
issues related to the operation, maintenance, diagnostics and repair of motor vehicles, and he
increasingly lets things take their course, which, of course, only aggravates the situation and
leads to annoying breakdowns, which cost a lot of money to fix. But if we take into account the
data on Jeep repair manuals, then any controversial situation can be resolved quickly and
economically, and as a result, the responsible driver will completely forget the road to the car
service station. These Jeep factory service manuals are considered in detail the cars of this
brand. Undoubtedly, these manuals will be interesting to all masters of a car-care center, since
it contains all the necessary applied information for effective and fast work in a specialized
workshop. These service manuals produce the most favorable impression on the reader, and it
is convenient to use it in the garage, but also in traveling conditions, when it is urgently
necessary to find the answer to the necessary question and put new knowledge into practice so
that as soon as possible and better solve the problem with the machine and calmly continue the
path. This repair manual contains information that is extremely accurate and relevant for users
of any level of preparation, whether it is a novice driver or an experienced auto service
technician. The unconditional advantages of the book include a logical layout of the content, a
qualified, but at the same time accessible, level of material presentation, a large number of
necessary explanations, and an index. Most importantly, this Jeep repair manual has hundreds
of excellent drawings that greatly clarify any points in the main text and leave no questions
even for beginners. This manual is logical to learn from the beginning, because it contains the
basic information necessary for everyone who got behind the wheel of this magnificent SUV.
For example, there is data on the observance of safety measures during the execution of certain
procedures with the car, and there is also a detailed illustrated overview of the design of the
machine, including data on all instruments, assemblies and systems of the machine â€” their
location, methods of controlling them, working functions , technical details. The logical
continuation of this review is the complete owners manual for the Jeep , as well as a chapter in
which the principles of maintenance of this vehicle are considered, and a schedule of all the
procedures necessary to ensure the safety of all road users is given. Jeep wiring diagrams , the
data on the pages of the manual, will greatly facilitate the task of the master or driver who
decided to intervene in the electrical equipment of the machine. The application section is an
important recommendation for auto repair and diagnostics. All of them are provided with
detailed drawings and are brought in stages, from simple procedures to more complex actions,
most of which can be done using standard tools. The factory service manuals also describes all
the moments of assembly, disassembly, lubrication, replacement or adjustment of all
components of the Jeep from the engine, steering or brake system to the body, wheels and
tires. All content on the site Carmanualsclub. The site administration does not bear any
responsibility for illegal actions, and any damage incurred by the copyright holders. Your email
address will not be published. Save my name, email, and website in this browser for the next
time I comment. This site uses Akismet to reduce spam. Learn how your comment data is
processed. Necessary cookies are absolutely essential for the website to function properly. This
category only includes cookies that ensures basic functionalities and security features of the
website. These cookies do not store any personal information. Any cookies that may not be
particularly necessary for the website to function and is used specifically to collect user
personal data via analy
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tics, ads, other embedded contents are termed as non-necessary cookies. It is mandatory to
procure user consent prior to running these cookies on your website. Leave a Reply Cancel
reply Your email address will not be published. This website uses cookies to improve your
experience. We'll assume you're ok with this, but you can opt-out if you wish. Accept Reject
Read More. Close Privacy Overview This website uses cookies to improve your experience
while you navigate through the website. Out of these, the cookies that are categorized as

necessary are stored on your browser as they are essential for the working of basic
functionalities of the website. We also use third-party cookies that help us analyze and
understand how you use this website. These cookies will be stored in your browser only with
your consent. You also have the option to opt-out of these cookies. But opting out of some of
these cookies may affect your browsing experience. Necessary Necessary. Non-necessary
Non-necessary.

